
 

 

 
Join the fastest-growing sport  

in the Nation! 
 

River Dell Lacrosse Association is preparing for the 

 2023  
 Spring Season  

 

Come play the “Fastest game on two feet” 
 

We promise exciting action for all  
Boys & Girls from Kindergarten through 8th grade 

**K,1st, and 2nd graders participate in a once a week skills clinic 

 

To join, go to our website at www.riverdelllacrosse.com 
 

Practices begin in March, Games April-June 
 

New players are ALWAYS welcome!!! 
 

Follow, Like, Share! 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/RDJRLax 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/RDLAX 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/rdjrlax 
 

    

 
 
 

If you have any questions please send an email to RDLacrosse@gmail.com 
 

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is not in any way affiliated 
with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education 
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